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Description 
Senate File 389 extends the nonreversion of funds language related to the National Guard 
Education Assistance Program until the end of Operation New Dawn and Operation Enduring 
Freedom.  The nonreversion requirement was to end in FY 2012, but will be extended by this 
change. 
 

Fiscal Impact 
The ending balance amounts that will not revert and remain available for the National Guard 
Education Assistance Program can not be estimated.  Since FY 1998, the ending balances 
have ranged from $0 to $585,000. 

Source 
College Student Aid Commission 
 
 
 

/s/  Holly M. Lyons 
  

 
The fiscal note for this bill was prepared pursuant to Joint Rule 17 and the correctional and minority 
impact statements were prepared pursuant to Code Section 2.56.  Data used in developing this fiscal 
note is available from the Fiscal Services Division of the Legislative Services Agency upon request.  
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